
Statement as to why no Job Impact Statement is Necessary 
 
A Job Impact Statement is not required because the proposed amendments will not have any 
impact on jobs or employment opportunities. The proposal amends the prior authorization 
process to include medical marijuana and update the drug formulary itself. These proposed 
changes will not affect jobs or employment opportunities in any manner. 
 


